ACTION TRACKING ACTION TRACKING FOR THE EDUCATION, YOUTH & CULTURE OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

Meeting Date	Agenda item	Action Required	Action Officer(s)	Action taken	Timescale
01.07.2021	6. Social Media and Internet Safety	Cllr David Healey referred to the Notice of Motion which went to Council in 2019, where all Members signed up to a pledge that they would not themselves engage in social media in ways which denigrates other individuals. He asked how Members could re-affirm this pledge. The Learning Advisor suggested that this and online bullying be promoted to form part of the new academic year and included in schools newsletters, twitter, websites etc. and said the authority's communication team could promote this further to make a stance on cyber bullying which was very important. This suggestion was supported by the Committee.	Claire Sinnott / Ceri Shotton	Claire Sinnott is working on a council pledge on the Flintshire website and videos with pledges as an organisational wide concept. Working towards November time frame in line with antibullying week commencing 15th November.	On-going.
21.10.2021	3. Minutes	Cllr Dave Mackie made a number of suggested changes to the minutes. The minutes will be amended prior to being translated and published on the website.	Janet Kelly	The minutes have been amended and sent to translation to be published on the website.	Completed.
21.10.2021	4. Forward Work Programme	The Committee supported the suggestion that a report on Part 1 of the Council Plan 2022/23 be presented to the Committee on 3 rd February.	Ceri Shotton	Forward Work Programme amended.	Completed.

APPENDIX 2

ACTION TRACKING APPENDIX 2

21.10.2021	4. Forward Work	Cllr Tudor Jones requested a report on	Jeanette Rock	Jeanette Rock was in	On-going.
21.10.2021	Programme	how well schools were supporting pupils with Additional Learning Needs, what was the provision for schools where there was a greater demand and how this impacted school budgets. Claire Homard suggested that a report be presented to the Committee on 16 th June and that Jeanette Rock speak to Cllr Tudor Jones following the meeting.	Jeanette Rock	contact with Cllr Tudor Jones following the meeting, who is going to arrange a date to meet in the new year.	On-going.
21.10.2021	4. Forward Work Programme	In response to a question from Councillor Dave Mackie on the increase in re-sit examinations in November, the Chief Officer agreed to speak to the Senior Manager (School Improvement) and send Councillor Mackie further information following the meeting. The Chief Officer referred to the Forward Work Programme saying that this could be included in the Assessment for Examinations for 2022 report being presented to the Committee in February, 2022.	Claire Homard / Vicky Barlow	Information for Cllr Mackie has been requested from GwE.	On-going.
21.10.2021	4. Forward Work Programme	The Chief Officer suggested that a report on the Welsh Government (WG) Programmes Summer of Fun and Winter of Well-being be presented to the Committee at the Joint Scrutiny meeting in June 2022.	Ceri Shotton	Forward Work Programme amended.	Completed.

ACTION TRACKING APPENDIX 2

21.10.2021	5. School Holiday Enrichment Programme Review	That a letter from the Committee be sent to the Welsh Government seeking confirmation of future funding for the SHEP and to raise concerns around retrospective funding.	Cllr David Healey / Ceri Shotton	Letter sent to Mr. Jeremy Miles MS on 16.11.2021.	Completed.
21.10.2021	6. Elective Home Education	That a letter be written to the WG to encourage the creation of a national register for children who were educated at home.	Cllr David Healey / Ceri Shotton	Letter sent to Mr. Jeremy Miles MS on 26.11.2021.	Completed.
21.10.2021	7. The Impact the Pandemic has had on Children and Young People	That the view of the Committee be fed back to the Recovery Committee.	Ceri Shotton	The views of the Committee were included within the 'Risks and Issues within Portfolios and Feedback from Overview & Scrutiny' report presented to the Recovery Committee at its meeting on 04.11.2012.	Completed.
21.10.2021	8. The Resilience of Schools in Managing a Significant Number of Changes	That the view of the Committee be fed back to the Recovery Committee.	Ceri Shotton	The views of the Committee were included within the 'Risks and Issues within Portfolios and Feedback from Overview & Scrutiny' report presented to the Recovery Committee at its meeting on 04.11.2012.	Completed.